
 

The landscape for Medicare Part D plans in the year 2024 has 
changed dramatically.  Payment structure has gotten so poor that 
we at Economy Drug have had to seriously limit the plans we are 
contracted with in 2024.
We will be able to take the following plans next year.  These 
include: Aetna Medicare Part D Plans, Aetna Silverscripts Part 
D Plans, and United Health Care Part D and Advantage Plans 
(often called AARP Plans).  

The following plans we will not be able to fill scripts on: Humana 
Part D and Advantage Plans, Wellcare and Cigna Part D and 
Advantage Plans.  Also, Blue Cross And Blue Shield of 
Arkansas Part D and Advantage Plans will only be available for 
Generic Drugs, any Brand Name Drug on that plan will not be 
available at Economy Drug.  

We are truly sorry for any inconvenience that this may cause.

What can you do if you want to still use Economy Drug for 
your Medicare Part D needs in 2024?  It is Open Enrollment 
until December 7th!  So contact your Insurance Agent and let 
them know you need to be on one of the Plans we can utilize in 
2024.  If you don't have an agent then give us a call and we can 
help you find one!  

This only affects those patients that are Eligible for Medicare 
for their Medications.


